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Confirmation of earnings guidance 
 
 
Equity Trustees today confirmed existing earnings guidance following the recent announcement by 
PIMCO that it would take its Responsible Entity activities in-house. 
 
The decision by PIMCO was not unexpected following an earlier move to in-source distribution.  
 
Equity Trustees’ Corporate Trustee business continues to see good organic growth and continues to 
develop its existing widely diversified client base.   
 
In this context, Equity Trustees confirms earlier guidance of achieving a significant improvement in 
reported net profit after tax for FY17.  
 
 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

Investors and analysts 
Mick O’Brien  
Managing Director  
+61 3 8623 5202  
mobrien@eqt.com.au  
 
Philip Gentry 
Chief Financial Officer 
Chief Operating Officer 
+61 3 8623 5372 
pgentry@eqt.com.au  
 

Equity Trustees was established in 1888 to provide independent and impartial trustee and executor services to help families throughout Australia 
protect their wealth. As one of Australia’s largest listed independent trustees, we offer a diverse range of services to individuals, families and 
corporate clients including aged care advice, asset management, estate planning, philanthropic services and responsible entity services for 
external fund managers. 

EQT Holdings Limited is a public company listed on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX: EQT). 

 

 
This ASX announcement was prepared by EQT Holdings Limited and is only provided for information purposes. It does not contain investment 
recommendations nor does it provide investment advice. 
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